
Upcoming Service 

                Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

                                 Worship Invitation July 30, 2023 

 

 

   

 

 

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30AM 
 

While we continue to recommend vaccination and the wearing of masks during Sunday 

services, we are no longer requiring them. 

 

                                      

                                     10:30 am using the zoom  link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

July 30: Building Community with Respect and Compassion  

Join Zig Ziarnik with support from Rashi Nessen, Ann Miller, and Penny Ziarnik for an  

exploration of working, dignity, listening, and some ways our Fellowship might engage 

with our wider community.  

Aug. 6: What Do We Sing For? 

As long as humans have been human, we have expressed our deepest feelings and 

daily joys by singing. Singing joins our voices and creates a fellowship of shared beauty. 

The MUUF Choir will lead a service (almost) entirely sung, and everyone will get to sing! 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206


 Dear friends and members, 

  

These pictures are testament to a lovely gathering for worship and 

potluck held last Sunday afternoon, July 23rd, at the Friends 

Meetinghouse. So many of you showed up to experience a new 

environment, to see how it felt to be together in a different time and 

space. The breeze wafted through the sanctuary, the trees gifted 

the beauty of their color and stature outside the tall windows       

behind where Kevin sat at the keyboard and the choir joined to lead us in singing. It 

often felt quite magical. 

  

We hope you’ll share your own thoughts and reactions with us by emailing            

vision@uumidcoast.org. Trying a new time and place on for size was a direct        

response to what we heard in our first Vision Conversation, and we’re curious to 

know how it felt to all of you. 

  

Our second Vision Conversation was as well-attended as the first! Thank you all for 

being curious and engaged in this process. You’ll hear more feedback soon, but 

please put the date for the third Conversation on your calendar: Sunday, August 

20th, following the worship service that will be led by the Rev. Ariel Aaronson-Eves. 

  

Summer is clearly here. Enjoy these beauty-filled days. 

  

Warmly (ha!), 

 

Rev. Anne and the Vision Planning Team 

Rev. Anne Bancroft 

mailto:vision@uumidcoast.org


 

MUUF Ladies Field Trip to Coastal Maine Botanical Gardens 
 

MUUF members Patti Anderson, Diane Morrison, and Jennifer Ober spent a lovely 

day at the garden...Just filled with natures beautiful creations! 



 

People United Against Racism Update: 
 
The regular Monday Vigils in Veterans Memorial Park in Newcastle have been 

paused. We are transitioning to Vigils on an “as needed” basis, in response to 

unfolding events.  

 

Community members can suggest a vigil by emailing peopleuar@gmail.com, and 

we'll send out the call via the PUAR email list and our Facebook page. Any vigils 

called through PUAR will be at 5 pm and on Mondays, unless otherwise indicated.  

 
People United has partnered with Leigh Anne Keichline, who has been running the 

anti-racism book groups through Skidompha and created a monthly PUAR calendar 

to help publicize local antiracism events. Folks 

should sign up for emails, and to receive the    

calendar every month, if you haven’t already.                  

peopleuar@gmail.com 

 
 

Summer 2023 

Please put the date for the third Conversation on your calendar: 

Sunday, August 20th, following the worship service 

 

An invitation to submit  

ideas in writing 

Feel free to email questions or comments to          

vision@uumidcoast.org 

 

Read the full invitation and explanation here.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

mailto:peopleuar@gmail.com
mailto:peopleuar@gmail.com
mailto:vision@uumidcoast.org
https://uumidcoast.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/MissionToVision.pdf

